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NEW YORK HEALTH PLAN ASSOCIATION ON GOVERNOR HOCHUL’S ELECTION 

                Statement from HPA President and CEO Eric Linzer  

 

 

“We congratulate Governor Kathy Hochul on her historic victory in becoming the first woman 

elected Governor of New York.  HPA and our member plans look forward to continuing to work 

with Governor Hochul and members of her Administration to build upon the state’s progress in 

ensuring high-quality, affordable health care is accessible to all New Yorkers and making health 

care better, simpler and more affordable for consumers, families, and employers.” 
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The New York Health Plan Association represents 29 managed care health plans that provide comprehensive 

health care services to more than 8 million New Yorkers. 

 

http://www.nyhpa.org/

